Communication : C 6
Committee of the Whole (PM)
June 14, 2021

Item #5

From: Luciana Grazion

Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 10:06 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] | would like to speak at the June 14 public hearing.

Hello. My name is Luciana Cellucci and | live at
Il \/<ston Rd, Woodbridge, ON L4H 2M9.

| would like to espouse my concerns regarding the proposed housing development to be located at
9465 Weston Road.

Firstly, there are too many houses proposed for this development which will impact, negatively, on
our community, by adding to traffic congestion, and the increase in the volume of traffic will
further slow down our, the citizen's, commute. The construction will bring, also, added noise and
increased vibration.

Secondly, early Saturday morning the cars start racing along Weston Road. This rapid speed puts at
greater risk and endangerment the children and adults of the families that move into this area.
Finally, the displacement of wildlife in the area as their habitat is taken away from them, is of great
concern to me. We are displacing nature. | was saddened with the removal of mature trees earlier
on in the pandemic. In these especially trying times. we should be preserving nature.

Kind regards,

Luciana Cellucci





